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Larry Rodriguez, President 

Associated Waste Services 

8282 NW 56th Street 

Doral, Florida  33166 

larry@aws-waste.com  

    

Re: Associated Waste Services 

 EPA ID #FLR000233403 

 Miami-Dade County 

 

Dear Mr. Rodriguez: 

 

Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on August 10, 

2022.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 

determined to be out of compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the 

inspection report is attached for your records, and any non-compliance items which may have 

been identified at the time of the inspection have been corrected.  Your facility has since returned 

to compliance, and no further actions is needed at this time. 

 

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 

federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Michele De Freitas at 

561-681-6678 or via e-mail at michele.defreitas@floridadep.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
Alannah Irwin, Environmental Manager 

Southeast District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

Enclosure: Inspection Report  
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